
 
 

 
 

Fall is a time for change and OJT is making some exciting 
new changes! Come check it out! 
 

Monthly meetings will now be held at The Riff on the first 
Tuesday of each month. You will find The Riff in the back 
of our Springfield favorite Classic Rock Coffee.  
1900 W Sunset St. Springfield MO. 65807.  
Meeting time will start at 7pm. We will discuss upcoming 
events, club business, and hang out together. You are 
welcome to come early to enjoy coffee and/or food items 
available for purchase.  
 

 

Upcoming events 
10/6 Monthly Meeting- The Riff 7p 

10/10  Jeepin for a Cure to benefit Breast Cancer 
Foundation of the Ozarks 

10/31  Trunk or Treat @ SMORR 

 

Watch our Facebook page for pop ups!!! 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
OJT will be hosting a Halloween event out at SMORR!!! 
Let the creativity flow and start your planning now.  
October 31st 
6:00-8:00 pm 
We want to give back to the community and provide the 
kids a safe place to enjoy Halloween! 
 If your Jeep has a name, we are planning to decorate Jeeps 
based on its name. If it does not, the possibilities are 
endless. 
 
More details to come! Contact one of the Halloween 
committee members with questions. 
Joy Young, Natalie Gautney,  Shelly Bassham, Casey Mae, 
and Crystal Douglas 
 

Are you a current member? Or maybe thinking of joining? 
If so, you may have wondered before, where do my 
membership dues go? 
 
First, part of your dues go toward the basic budget of 
running a non-profit club. This can include but is not 
limited to website domain, PO Box fees, club stickers and 
banners, and other miscellaneous items. 
 
We also utilize the funds for multiple charity 
organizations. This would be where most funds are 
dispersed. This year alone, we have donated $250.00 to 
K9’s for Camo, $250.00 + to BCFO, and we just were lucky 
enough to write a donation to Big Brother and Big Sisters 
for $770.00!!!!. On top of that, each year we allocate 
$1000.00 to purchase gifts for children at Christmas.  
 
Finally, each year, we coordinate a member only event 
such as a BBQ or trail day and we have a Christmas party 
where some of the funds are used for food or location.  
 
If you have questions, please reach out to any of your 
board members for more information.  
 

 


